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WRC WORK SESSION DECEMBER 15, 1994

1. EXECUTIVE SESSION

An Executive Session was held to consider records that are exempt by law from
public inspection.

2. UPDATE _ON PHASE II OF THE PORTLAND METROPOLITAN AREA
REGIONAL WATER SUPPLY PLAN

Loma Stickel, Portland Water Bureau; Gene Seibel, Manager, Tualatin Valley
Water District; and Dale Jutila, General Manager, Clackamas Water District, gave

an update to the Commission on the continuing efforts to identify long-term
water supplies.

3. DA N _DEPARTMENT RMATION
MANAGEMENT

Bob DeVyldere, Manager, gave an update to the Commission on the status of the

Department’s information resource management plan, on-going database projects
and recent developments in the agency’s information systems.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
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Commission Assistant



